Dear Mayor Thompson and City Commissioners

Due to the changed circumstances of my life, I find I must submit my resignation from the Gladstone Planning Commission.

I am pleased and proud to have served on this Board since my initial appointment on September 18, 2000. My time there has been a pleasant and rewarding personal experience. I was born and raised in Gladstone and returned to spend my retirement here, and hope my service has made a positive contribution to my community.

The Planning Commission has been very fortunate to have Renee Barron, your Community Development Director and Zoning Administrator, available to guide us through the issues before us. She has been invaluable in presenting the pertinent facts and provisions of the City Code and state law in a clear and comprehensive manner enabling the Board to make better informed decisions.

Sincerely,

Alger Strom

Alger Atrom